
General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk
Reception phone number  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk
PTA related: committee@europa-pta.org
Deputy Heads: dhop@europaschool.uk
Primary Secretary: e.schradi@europaschool.uk
Absences: absence@europaschool.uk
BromCom questions / Log on for students:
 datamanager@europaschool.uk

June
2nd Back to School
3rd 3EE Abingdon Museum Trip
5th 3DE & 3FE Abingdon Museum Trip
5th PTA AGM, 7.30pm in  Médiathèque
6th PTA Coffee Morning - Chapel
6th 3FE Swimming
10th Yr2 Earth Trust Trip
11th Goethe Exams
12th Reception classes - vision testing
12th Y5 Online Safety Workshops
16th - 18th Y6 Residential
17th Y3 Earth Trust Trip
20th 3FE Swimming
23rd - 27th Primary Fun Runs
24th Y1 Cotswold Wildlife Park Trip
27th 3FE Swimming

Please can we remind you that the  carpark field
gate is now locked at 4pm .

ROYAL SOCIETY 
PROJECT UPDATE

Friday 23rd
May
2025

PRIMARY 
NEWSLETTER

Useful Dates Useful Contacts 

For their 3rd and 4th
workshops with UCL,

5FE designed the
school anti-littering
challenge rewards

using the Tinkercad
software and the newly

acquired 3D printer.
They also coded

micro:bits and have
been using them every
day this week to track

the littering taking
place. 

After the half-term the whole primary school will
take part in an anti-littering school challenge.

During w/c June 2nd, primary pupils seen putting
their litter in the bins will be rewarded with a

recycled plastic token (a plastic bottle top). If all
classes involved can win 30 recycled tokens in a

week, Europa will have won the anti-littering
challenge! The winning classes will win the wildlife
3D printed rewards designed and printed with the

3D printer by 5FE. All the plastic involved in the
project will be used to create a mural to remember

this special project and remind us all the
importance of not littering.

Well done 5FE for their amazing ideas and
enthusiasm to make this project a success! 

School Anti-Littering Challenge



Only a
couple of
spaces on
Wed 28th

Please look out for the email
with all the details about the

Colour Run this year



This week, the Eco Committee got ready for the
primary anti-littering challenge which will take
place after the half-term. They also checked on

their baby seedlings

"If you are a class rep, the PTA committee
invites you to join the Europa PTA WhatsApp

community group at
 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/L9BCQjYadUuESH
7MllGPSw.

If you join, please introduce yourself and the
class you represent. This channel will be used

to communicate directly with you on PTA-
related matters only, especially regarding the
upcoming Summer fete and the organisation

of hampers.
Thank you, 

PTA Committee.

Calling All Class Reps

BetterPoints - earn rewards
by making active travel

choices

3FE's giant mushrooms made with recycled material
are exhibited for the school to enjoy! Thank you Laure
Arnold for leading several art workshops in French and

inspiring us to learn about mushrooms

Maths Challenge
at Chandlings

Last week, we had 3 x
year 4 students to

represent Europa at a
Maths Challenge at

Chandlings. This was a
great opportunity to

problem solve, and mix
with a small number of

other schools.

It was a valuable experience for the students 

https://chat.whatsapp.com/L9BCQjYadUuESH7MllGPSw
https://chat.whatsapp.com/L9BCQjYadUuESH7MllGPSw

